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17th April 2024
Dear Parents/Carers and Students,

Berlin Trip October 2024

Thank you for submitting the deposit for the upcoming Berlin trip planned for October 2024. I am truly thrilled about this upcoming educational journey and the opportunity for our young learners to delve into a knowledge-rich experience that will greatly benefit their understanding of the topics covered in their History GCSE.

The Berlin trip is scheduled from the 21st to the 25th of October 2024. To ensure smooth preparations, we kindly request that passports and GHIC cards are submitted for photocopying by the 10th of July. Please note that passports must be valid for at least 3 months from our return date. For those who do not possess a GHICC card, please follow this link for details on how to apply for one.  Get healthcare cover for travelling abroad - NHSBSA
A second deposit of £150 is due by the 22nd June, with the final balance of £430 expected by the 22nd August. These payments are essential to secure all necessary arrangements for the trip. The total amount you are paying includes; insurances, coaches for airport transfers in both countries, half-board accommodations, site entrances, tour guides, and a personalised hoodie for each participant.

Our departure will be from London City Airport at 11:10 am. Currently, we anticipate departing from Kingstone High School at 4:30 am, and returning to the school at 2:30 am on the 25th October. Throughout our time in Berlin, we will be visiting key historical sites that align with the themes of the Cold War, Superpower, and Weimar and Nazi Germany topics covered in the History GCSE syllabus. These sites include Sachsenhausen, Stasi Prison, and the Berlin Wall memorial, among others.

An information evening has been scheduled for the 19th September 2024 at 6 pm. During this event, finalised departure and arrival times, contact details for our trip, and a detailed itinerary will be shared. Additionally, we will provide information on an app that parents and carers can use to track our flights and receive updates on each tour if desired.  
In the meantime, please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns you may have regarding the trip. I am here to assist in ensuring that this experience is enriching and memorable for all participants.  Thank you for your continued support in providing our students with valuable learning opportunities.

Warm regards,

Miss Paige Bythell

Teacher of History 
pbythell@kingstoneacademy.co.uk
Kingstone, Hereford HR2 9HJ • Tel: 01981 250224 • Fax: 01981 251132
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